
 

 

April 2024  
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 8 Parents’ Evening – Wednesday 24 April 2024 4.00 – 7.00pm 
 
I am writing to provide details of our upcoming Year 8 Parents’ Evening, which will take 
place onsite at the Academy on Wednesday 24 April from 4.00 – 7.00 pm.   
 
This evening will provide you and your child with an opportunity to speak to all of your child’s 
subject teachers.  Each meeting will last 5-minutes, and you will be provided with a summary 
of your child’s progress since September, as well as feedback from any recent assessments 
and an update on their Engagement in Learning. Booking Appointments using MCAS.  You 
will be able to book appointments using the MyChildAtSchool (MCAS) portal. 
 
Please follow the link below which provides guidance on how to setup an account, if you are 
yet to do so, together with clear guidance on how to book appointments: 
https://www.oasisacademylordshill.org/academy-life/my-child-at-school When booking 
appointments with your child’s teachers, please be aware that your child’s creative subject 
teachers will have recently changed, and so these teachers might not be able to provide 
comprehensive feedback.  
 
Please be aware that appointments often fill quickly, so we strongly encourage you to make 
your bookings early to ensure that you secure your desired time of your appointments with 
the teachers that you wish to see. However, if you are unable to secure an appointment with 
any teachers that you would like to see, there will be an opportunity for you request your 
child’s teacher to contact you following the evening. Please note that all students attending 
must be in full school uniform, and we encourage your child to attend together with you. I 
hope that you find this information helpful, and I would like to thank you for your ongoing 
support. If you have any questions regarding the information in this letter or have any issues 
with the booking system, please contact me by email using 
xenia.bennett@oasislordshill.org.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
Mrs X Bennett  
Head of Year 8 
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